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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

18th September 2020



Dear Parents,
Thank you

Once again, I would like to thank all children, parents and staff for their ongoing support and patience as we have established the ‘new normal’ in school. The start and end of the school day routines are working well. There is a calm and well managed start to the day, children are entering and leaving school safely and lessons are starting quickly. We are continually reviewing these routines and will inform parents of any updates. 

Well done to our new Reception pupils
We would like to congratulate our new Reception pupils on the excellent start that they have made to their first few weeks in school.  Already, our new pupils are happily coming into school independently in the mornings and they have thoroughly enjoyed their first week as ‘full time’ pupils.  Well done to all of our super new Reception children!

Merit Awards

Our school merit awards will start to be sent out as from next week.
Names in Uniform

Please ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name. Thank you.
Jewellery and Nail Varnish

Please be reminded that children are not allowed to wear jewellery (including ear-rings) or nail varnish in school.  The school uniform policy can be accessed on the school website.  Thank you.
Smoking

Please note that cigarettes/e-cigarettes are banned on school premises.

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Lauren G. (C13) who completed the Dino 101: Dinosaur Paleobiology online course.
Well done to Leah M. (C9) who gained her orange belt (9th KYU) in karate.

Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
